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Change to timetable of Training times 
 
Students please note, that as of Monday, 26th February, there will be a change to start of 
training times of the dojo. All classes, as of the above date, will begin, one hour (1) earlier. 
 
The hall (dojo) is no longer being used by Dance group, so Karate classes can now begin 
at 6:00 pm. Thus, class times will be as follows: 
 
 Junior classes, 6:00pm to 7:00 pm, Mondays and Wednesdays 

Senior classes, 7:00pm to 8:30pm, Mondays and Wednesdays 
Sempai class,  6:00pm to 7:30 pm, Thursdays. 
(3rd Kyu and above) 
 

Kyoshi hopes the change to class start times will be beneficial to those younger students 
who can train regularly and still have an early night. Adult classes will also benefit from the 
changed timetable. It is hoped that all students accept this timetable change by 
transitioning smoothly to the new times, from Monday, 26th February 
 
With Thanks 
 
Phillip Chin Quan, Kyoshi. 


